Old Buckenham High School

Week B STUDENT Bulletin
Week Beginning 19" April 2021

B the bt e can b

Year 7 Virtual Progress Evening Thursday 22" April 2021 between 4:30 — 7:00 pm

Appointments can be made from Thursday 15" April 2021 at 3:00pm and will close on Wednesday 215t
April 2021 at 3:00pm.

The school is following Government advice closely and therefore the evening will take place online via
video using the Schoolcloud system.

Please visit https://oldbuckenhamhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/ and login with the following information:

Student’s First Name, Student’s Surname, Student’s Date of Birth, Your Email Address

Student Vaccinations

Year 9 Please be advised that if you have signed your child up to have their Meningitis ACWY & DTP
vaccination this will now take place in school on Wednesday 5th May 2021. If signed up they will also be
given their second HPV dose at the same time. If you have any queries, please contact the
Immunisation Team on 0300 555 5055 selecting option for Norfolk.

Year 8 Please be advised that if you signed your child up to have the HPV vaccination they will now
have their first dose on Monday 7th June 2021. If you have any queries, please contact the
Immunisation Team on 0300 555 5055 selecting the option for Norfolk.

Tuesday 13th July 2021 will be the general catch-up date.

Uniform

Please can you ensure that your child is wearing the correct footwear to school. The uniform policy is on
the OBHS website and includes pictures of shoes which are acceptable.

Star of the Week

Y7 Jasmine G 7B — For consistent hard work and great attitude.

Y8 Samuel C 8B — For always contributing and helping others in English.

Y9 Lucas C 9CO and Toby E 9CO — For supporting a new student.

Y10  Aeris B 10CO — For supporting and being kind to others.

Y11  Morgan L 11CR — For showing determination and taking a mature approach to learning.


https://oldbuckenhamhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/

Face Coverings

Due to the cost of PPE to the school, we will be asking for a voluntary donation of 50p for students who
forget or lose their own.

Attendance
Y7 96.57% Y8 95.93% Y9 95.26% Y1093.11% Y1193.21%
Whole School - Weekly 94.76%

Lost Property Iltems:

Door key (found in Mr Rafter’s room)

& summer Sports Clubs at
OBHS

Open to all year groups, 3.15 until 4.15pm.

MONDAY  ----- ROUNDERS
TUESDAY  ----- CRICKET
THURSDAY  ----- TENNIS

No need to sign up — just arrange for your parents to collect you and turn up on the day.
If you have any questions, please ask any of your PE Teachers.

We look forward to seeing you there!



A new NSPCC helpline has
been commissioned by the
DFE. It is now in operation.

*Young people and adults
can contact Report Abuse in
Education on 0800 136 663 or
email help@nspcc.org.uk

Volunteer Gardener Wanted

Here at Old Buckenham High School we realise the importance of being eco-friendly and are

have recently prepared an area of the school for an allotment and are in the process of purchasing a
polytunnel.

We are now seeking a keen gardener volunteer who would be willing to take on the allotment. You
would be free to use the area as your own to grow your own produce. All we ask in return, is that
selected groups of children who are genuinely interested in gardening and will be supervised by
members of staff can be involved with hands-on help and have the opportunity to taste the produce.
This will enable the students to gain valuable knowledge of plant science, wildlife and environmental
issues and hopefully encourage a few green fingered students to ‘grow their own’ in the future, If
you are interested in this opportunity, please email the school via office@obhs.co.uk




